
 

 

 

 

For those over 65 years 

It is important for those over 65 years, the at RISK group, to come 

forward to book their appointment to get the Flu vaccination, if they 

have not done so. 

 

For those 50 years – 65 years 

The Flu vaccination has become available to all those over 50 years 

from 1st December. 

Please book your Flu vaccination appointment on LINE   at                

The Practice website from 1st December. 

 

More appointments have been made available including some 

evenings and on a Saturday. 
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